Announcements 11/14/24

Attention all students! We are traveling again! There will be a meeting
tonight on Zoom for anyone interested in going to Scotland and
Ireland in 2026. Scan the QR code on one of the flyers around school
for more information. Interested in the Australia and New Zealand
tour this summer? Come see Miss Campbell in room N133 with any
questions. Sign-ups close for Australia this December, and you don't
want to miss out!

Come join the Hispanic Honor Society in the courtyard during all
lunches Monday, 11/18 through Friday, 11/22 for arts and crafts and a
celebration of Hispanic culture. This month, we’ll be focusing on
debunking the myths surrounding the Day of the Dead. Look forward
to seeing you there!






